
 
TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy McCoy 
FROM: Nancy Williams McReynolds 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  March 10, 2009 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 926 
Description:  Computer – Lenovo CPU & Monitor 
Given By:  North Ms Medical Center 
Purpose:  For Joe Benefield’s classroom – student 
   won a contest.     
Site:   Lawndale Elementary 
Presented By: Dr. Terry Harbin 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 927 
Description:  Cash $8,300 
Given By:  Parkway PTO 
Purpose:  For a Parkway Elementary School sign to be  
   placed in the front of the building. 
Site:   Parkway School 
Presented By: Ms. Joan Dozier 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 928 
Description:  Cash $250 
Given By:  Create, Inc. 
Purpose:  For the String Instrument Program 
Site:   Tupelo High School 
Presented By: Mr. John Curlee 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 929 
Description:  Cash $833.04 
Given By:  Pierce St. PTO 
Purpose:  For paper supplies for Pierce St. 
Site:   Pierce St. School 
Presented By: Dr. Debbie Davis 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 930 
Description:  Cash $1,000 
Given By:  Tupelo Community Theatre 
Purpose:  For Thespian’s trip 
Site:   Tupelo High School 
Presented By: Mr. John Curlee 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 931 
Description:  Cash $5,000 
Given By:  Joyner School PTA 
Purpose:  For classroom equipment purchases 
Site:   Joyner School 
Presented By: Ms Brenda Johnson 


